When Heaven Salvation Today
As recognized, adventure as well as experience very nearly lesson, amusement,
as capably as settlement can be gotten by just checking out a book when heaven
salvation today furthermore it is not directly done, you could believe even
more on the order of this life, nearly the world.
We allow you this proper as skillfully as simple pretension to acquire those
all. We pay for when heaven salvation today and numerous ebook collections from
fictions to scientific research in any way. along with them is this when heaven
salvation today that can be your partner.

24 Ways to Explain the Gospel Rose Publishing 2021-08-03 "Why do I need to be
saved?" "From what?" These are common questions in today's society. Salvation
can be a difficult concept to explain to a postmodern thinker. Fortunately,
God's Word provides many ways of looking at our situation, and at God's
solution. 24 Ways to Explain the Gospel contains dozens of word pictures and
illustrations that will help you communicate the gospel in ways everyone can
understand. 14 panels, fits inside most Bibles, 8.5 x 5.5 inches, unfolds to 38
inches long. The Bible is full of illustrations that use common experiences,
such as gardening, having debt, a campfire, or joining a family, to explain
what Jesus accomplished on the cross. In 24 Ways to Explain the Gospel, you
will see 24 metaphors from the Bible, positive and negative examples, and
several illustrations that show how the positive/negative examples can be
explained. (A metaphor is a figure of speech in which a word or phrase compares
or describes something. For example: “A mighty fortress is our God” - “mighty
fortress” is a metaphor to help to describe God.) Below is an example from 24
Ways to Explain the Gospel: Metaphor: Light - Jesus is the light that shines on
our path toward God (John 12:46) Positive examples: Light - Jesus is the light
of the world (John 8:12) Jesus' light shines in our heart (2 Cor. 4:4-6)
Children of the light (Eph. 5:8) Jesus has rescued us from darkness (Col. 1:13)
Putting aside the deeds of darkness (Romans 13:12) Negative examples: Dark People living in darkness have seen a great light (Matt. 4:16) People loved
darkness (John 3:19) Illustrations - A campfire in the wilderness provides
light, warmth, safety and sustenance. The light helps campers to find their way
back to camp. It provides warmth for the night. It keeps the animals away. It
cooks food and purifies water. In a similar way, Jesus provides us with a
guiding light, warmth, safety, and sustenance for our journey of life.
Discussion questions for 24 Ways to Explain the Gospel For a group study,
volunteers might take turns reading a paragraph. Read panels 1-4. Which of
these ways of explaining the Gospel helps you personally see the good news
differently? Was there one that stood out? If so, why? Read panels 5-6, paying
attention to the word "redemption" and what it meant in the biblical world.
Which metaphor of redemption connected with you the most? Why? Read panel 7.
Imagine yourself explaining the Gospel to someone using one of these plans.
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Which one fits your style the most? Which one fits your friend? What would you
do differently? Read panels 8-10, and discuss the idea of citizenship. How does
the concept of being a citizen of the kingdom of heaven appeal to people today?
Which metaphor in this section connects with you and why? Read panels 11-13,
and spend some time on the biblical definition of the word "sin." What aspects
of sin and redemption were new to you? How does the Gospel help us heal our
relationship with God and with the people around us? How to use 24 Ways to
Explain the Gospel Bible studies, small group discussions, discipleship
classes, young adult studies, evangelism training, personal study.
A Glimpse of Glory Rick East with coauthor Yvonne Erwin 2013-08 "A Glimpse of
Glory is a wonderful testament to God's love and promises from one who
experienced death-only reluctantly returning to life as we know it from the
hereafter. The author wipes away the trepidation even Christians feel toward
death and an inkling of what comes next while sharing his own humble
beginnings, rugged upbringing and experiences. Rick East is the real deal and
has a great message in his acceptance of Jesus Christ as his Lord and Savior
and what he believes God wants him to share with as many as possible. This
story is first rate with a vivid emotional impact and obviously has God's
blessing." -Nick Weyland, fellow author and Christian brother A Glimpse of
Glory A mysterious illness caused Rick East to lapse into respiratory failure
the afternoon of December 25, 2012. Rick discovered his spirit was in heaven
and was being coached by the Holy Spirit. Rick saw the city of heaven and had
many conversations with the Holy Spirit. The Holy Spirit answered questions
that have puzzled Christians for years.
Discover Heaven: A Practical Guide to Finding God and Salvation S. M. Smith
2019-04-05 Discover Heaven: A Practical Guide to Finding God & Salvation
Discover Heaven provides powerful, inspirational truth with short, quick verses
to feed your heart, soul, and mind, allowing you to apply the wisdom and
knowledge to your personal life immediately. You can find your true life
purpose in the Lord Jesus Christ, the Messiah, the Anointed Son of God. This
book includes the vision God gave S.M. Smith who, in this book, shares how you
can renew and transform your life, build yourself up to be ready for your
divine opportunities, and live the life God meant for you. Through reading
Discover Heaven, you can: - Achieve success with confidence by following divine
principles and a proven guide that works - Learn how to get to heaven when your
life on earth is over - Transform your life from doubt to belief - Attain your
highest, truest purpose - Discover better steps for justification,
sanctification, and redemption in Christ Jesus - Master how Jesus Christ, the
divine Son of God, equips you with God's armor - Educate yourself to know God,
love God, and live peacefully as a Christian - Understand that faith in the
Lord Jesus Christ is essential to pleasing God - Appreciate God as the perfect
creator of the universe - omnipotent, omnipresent, and omniscient - Come to
know that Heaven is the New Jerusalem, and that will happen at the Second
Coming of Christ - Create your best life on earth and in heaven Author S.M.
Smith is an early childhood educator and a Sunday school teacher at the
Southeast Church of Christ. S.M. Smith has four sons and two grandchildren and
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lives in Melbourne, Australia. Praise for Discover Heaven This book can be
beneficial for various audiences. For the group of believers who are already
familiar with the Bible, this book is a good thematic reference. In a concise
way, it runs through the main concepts and ideas with references to the
Scripture in relation to the nature of man, their relations with God, and the
way of salvation. For this audience, the book is actually Re-discovering
Heaven. For the second major group of readers, those who have either some
superficial or no knowledge of God's Word, this book is a guide to learning
about the spiritual truths, God's will for men and His plan for their
salvation. This audience can benefit most from the book, as the rewards are
truly eternal. The book is written in a simple and accessible style, helping to
unveil the profound wisdom of God's Word, leading the reader to Discover Heaven
and eternity. Paul Kuleshov - High School Teacher Discovering Heaven is easy to
read, comments on Scripture, and, without a doubt, clearly presents biblical
teachings on how one becomes a child of God. A very good book for one who is
seeking a relationship with our Heavenly Father. God bless. Bob Abney Preacher We would like to express our deep thankfulness for your teaching of
Bible classes to our kids, Natalia and Alex. We appreciate the dedication,
preparedness, and cheerful attitude that you share with us all. The kids have
learned a lot of biblical stories and memorized many verses and books of the
Bible. May God bless you in your teaching and writing experiences! Hope you
will have a new book to share with parents soon! Thankful parents, Jack & Nadya
Glebov
The Gospel According to John 1999 The publication of the King James version of
the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611, coincided with an extraordinary
flowering of English literature and is universally acknowledged as the greatest
influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class literary
writers introduce the book of the King James Bible in a series of beautifully
designed, small-format volumes. The introducers' passionate, provocative, and
personal engagements with the spirituality and the language of the text make
the Bible come alive as a stunning work of literature and remind us of its
overwhelming contemporary relevance.
All of Grace Charles Haddon Spurgeon 2017-06-01 "It is not the object of this
book to ask anything of you, but to tell you that salvation is ALL OF GRACE,
which means, free, gratis, for nothing." All of Grace is a simple and eloquent
presentation of basic salvation through grace alone. Spurgeon wants readers
only to consume his work and ponder it, he asks nothing in return because he
believes in the power of God to bring unbelievers to Him. This classic text
brought into contemporary English is both a perfect introduction to salvation
and an assurance of it for unbelievers and the saved alike. In the last line,
Spurgeon beseeches readers to accept salvation now and "Meet me in heaven." The
Read & Reflect with the Classics edition of All of Grace includes the classic
text in an easy to read adaption coupled with personal reflection questions,
additional study questions, and prayer prompts for today's Christian reader.
Heaven Hell Tim Thomas 2012 The goal of this book is very simple: to awaken the
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complacent to the terrors associated with eternal damnation. When it comes to
the topic of Heaven and Hell, there are no shades of gray. It's either white or
black. By not making a conscious decision to accept Jesus Christ as one's
personal Lord and Savior, by default, one has accepted an eternal death
sentence. The book attempts to "make the case" for Jesus Christ in simple, but
compelling terms. God fully intends for us to enjoy our short earthly
existence, but it's imperative that we have a clear sense of priorities.
Knowing that your eternal destiny is secure should be the highest priority of
every human being.
Living in Hell on Your Way to Heaven Minister W. Pippens 2012-05 Why would you
decide to experience the worst and anticipate the best when you qualify for the
best of both worlds? Unfortunately many churches have persuaded a large portion
of the Christian population to accept the prevailing thought process that pain
and suffering is from God and is a Christian's way of life. This mindset has
created a spiritual tsunami in the Christian community, and it is causing many
Christians to experience hell on Earth. Salvation provides us with an equal
opportunity to experience the best of both worlds. The benefits of salvation
and Christianity are clearly laid out in the Bible, and the way to obtain these
benefits is as important. In this book, Minister W. Pippens provides practical
guidelines on how to receive and enjoy our earthly benefits of salvation and
consequently avoid an earthly hell. Find out more in Living in Hell on Your Way
to Heaven.
Heaven and the Afterlife Erwin W. Lutzer 2016-05-13 Get ready for life after
death. Combining three books that together have sold nearly 1 million copies,
Heaven and the Afterlife gives you Erwin Lutzer’s best reflections on eternity
and what it means for you today. The trilogyincludes: One Minute After You Die.
A simple and moving explanation of what the Bible teaches about death, this
book makes you consider a sobering truth: one minute after you die, your life
will not be over. Rather, it will be just beginning—in a place of unimaginable
bliss or indescribable gloom. Are you ready for that moment? How You Can Be
Sure You Will Spend Eternity with Godsummarizes the Bible’s teaching on
salvation, answering questions like, “What role do I play in my own salvation?
Can I lose my salvation if I commit a serious sin? What if I doubt that I’m
saved?” Your Eternal Reward. This book explores the often-overlooked Scriptures
about reward and judgment for Christians, answering questions like, “How will
believers be judged? Do rewards for faithfulness vary? If heaven is perfect,
why do rewards even matter?” Together these books will help you live faithfully
today, readying you for that final hour when you meet your Maker.
My Mother Smiled Down from Heaven Today Terressa Kennedy 2014-05-29 My Mother
Smiled Down from Heaven Today is a wonderful collection of faith inspired
poetry written by Terressa Kennedy's mother. Even at a young age Terressa had
noticed how talented and strong her mother was. Indeed being a single parent
she had to strive hard in order to raise her children. But despite it all she
still had great faith and persisted in her love for the written word.
Unfortunately, her mother would never see her writings in print. On April 3,
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2003, Terressa's mother lost her three year battle to inflammatory breast
cancer, but not before passing these treasures on to the one person who cared
for her throughout it all, her daughter.
Beyond Today Magazine: When Heaven Comes to Earth United Church of God
2019-09-03 Beyond Today Magazine -- September/October 2019 -- Mankind has long
dreamed of a peaceful planet—a utopian earth no longer plagued by war, unrest,
poverty, disease and corrupt government. But in spite of our best efforts, man
has never been able to create lasting peace. The problem is that our problems
are spiritual and they need a spiritual solution. And God has a plan to bring
that about! In this issue of Beyond Today magazine, we show how a paradise on
earth will come about—a kind of heaven on earth! Inside this issue -- When
Heaven Comes to Earth -- What Heaven on Earth Will Be Like -- Paradise Found! A
Feast for the Ages -- How to Enter the Kingdom of God -- Yearning for God’s
Kingdom Helps Us Now -- “As in the Days of Noah” — Revisited -- Follow Me: The
Probing of the Master Prober -- Current Events and Trends -- Letters From Our
Readers
Surprised by Hope Participant's Guide with DVD N. T. Wright 2010-11-16 Many
Christians believe our future in heaven is all that really matters. But that's
not what the Bible teaches. Through this small group bible study,Surprised by
Hope, premier Bible scholar N. T. Wright brings you inside the Scriptures to
grasp the full, breathtaking hope Jesus offers the world, and its implications
for your life today. Gain an exciting new vision for your life on earth in
light of your future in heaven. Wonderful as is the promise of heaven, a
glorious hereafter is just part of what salvation is about. What about today?
Jesus called his followers the salt of the earth and the light of the world.
Your life here and now is of tremendous consequence, and what you believe about
the future has a direct impact on how you live in the present. In six
transforming, faith-inspiring DVD sessions, premier biblical scholar N. T.
Wright opens your eyes to the amazing full scope of what God's Word has to say
about the world to come and the world that is. This DVD will help you get the
most out of each session as you explore such questions as What is heaven really
like? Is our main duty as Christians simply to help non-Christians get there?
What hope does the gospel hold for this present life? In what ways does God
intend for us to experience that hope personally and spread its healing power
to the world around us? This DVD is designed for use with the companion
Surprised by Hope Participant Guide (both are included in this pack).Surprised
by Hope provides a clearer vision both of the future and of God's kingdom at
hand today. Sessions include: 1. Hope for the World 2. The Hope of the
Resurrection 3. The Hope of Heaven 4. The Hope of Jesus' Second Coming 5. The
Hope of Salvation 6. The Hope of the Church
The Cross and Salvation (Hardcover) Bruce Demarest 2006-08-01 With America's
confidence in the Bible at an all-time low and the strength of her spiritual
convictions waning, it is essential for Christians—especially Christian
leaders—to be well-grounded in biblical theology. To have a clear and
comprehensive understanding of the key doctrines of evangelicalism. In
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response, professor and award-winning author Bruce Demarest has made plain
God's glorious plan of salvation, his provision for the human dilemma through
Christ's work on the cross, and the application of saving grace to unbelievers.
Demarest's unique approach defines each topic, identifies its most pressing
issues, examines the ways in which the doctrine has been understood
historically, and interprets the Bible's revelation. The result is a clear and
carefully constructed doctrinal statement that you can defend, live out, and
communicate to others. This singular, comprehensive treatment of one of
Christianity's essential doctrines gives definitive, Bible-based answers about
salvation and the cross—and about related theological issues such as grace and
regeneration. It's perfect for clarifying your theology and gaining deep
understanding of this foundational theme. Part of the Foundations of
Evangelical Theology series.
Salvation Means Creation Healed Howard A. Snyder 2011-07-13 The Bible promises
the renewal of all creation--a new heaven and earth--based on the incarnation,
life, death, and resurrection of Jesus Christ. For centuries this promise has
been sidelined or misunderstood because of the church's failure to grasp the
full meaning of biblical teachings on creation and new creation. The Bible
tells the story of the broken and restored relationship between God, people,
and land, not just God and people. This is the full gospel, and it has the
power to heal the church's long theological divorce between earth and heaven.
Jesus' resurrection in the power of the Holy Spirit is the key, and the church
as Christ's body is the primary means by which God is reconciling all things
through Jesus Christ. Jesus' ultimate healing of all creation is the great hope
and promise of the gospel, and he calls the church to be his healing community
now through evangelism, discipleship, and prophetic mission.
Will God Save Everyone?: Christian Universalism, Hell, Heaven, and the
Scriptures James W. Walraven 2020-03-25 This thorough refutation of Christian
universalism examines the ancient heresy gaining acceptance within the
evangelical church that says all will ultimately be saved through Christ, and
outlines the truths of Scripture on salvation through faith, heaven, and hell.
An important resource on universalism, salvation, heaven, and hell for pastors,
teachers, church leaders.
The Door of Salvation Opened; Or, a Voice from Heaven to Unregenerate Sinners,
Etc Deuel PEAD 1719
That All Shall Be Saved David Bentley Hart 2019-09-24 A stunning reexamination
of one of the essential tenets of Christian belief from one of the most
provocative and admired writers on religion today The great fourth‑century
church father Basil of Caesarea once observed that, in his time, most
Christians believed that hell was not everlasting, and that all would
eventually attain salvation. But today, this view is no longer prevalent within
Christian communities. In this momentous book, David Bentley Hart makes the
case that nearly two millennia of dogmatic tradition have misled readers on the
crucial matter of universal salvation. On the basis of the earliest Christian
when-heaven-salvation-today

6/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

writings, theological tradition, scripture, and logic, Hart argues that if God
is the good creator of all, he is the savior of all, without fail. And if he is
not the savior of all, the Kingdom is only a dream, and creation something
considerably worse than a nightmare. But it is not so. There is no such thing
as eternal damnation; all will be saved. With great rhetorical power, wit, and
emotional range, Hart offers a new perspective on one of Christianity's most
important themes.
My Road to Salvation John H. Anderson III 2017-01-09 This is a spiritual
journey that has taken place in my life over the course of over three decades.
It is the struggles, tests of faith, and the essence of my soul on paper. So
many young people today are disheartened about their future and their purpose
and I want them to know that God is real and has a specific wonderful purpose
for each of their lives. I am no better than anyone, so if He can change my
life with a willing heart, He can do it for any and everyone who is willing. To
God be the glory!
The Only Thing That Matters Is Heaven Terrell Carter 2020-07-03 Is heaven a
place, somewhere we go? Is it a future goal, attainable only after this life
ends? Pastor and educator Dr. Terrell Carter looks at this issue with a
pastor’s heart and a scholars precision, looking at what the Bible teaches us
and how this might relate to how we live, act, and worship today. In the
process, he introduces readers to such theological terms as Kingdom of Heaven
and Kingdom of God. Why a kingdom? Read this book to find out. In each chapter
of this book you’ll learn something new about how the Bible speaks about heaven
and the afterlife. You’ll read the parables of Jesus on this topic with a new
vision. You’ll find things in the book of Revelation that you might have been
missing. And you’ll find all this in an easy to read style. This book is a
good, quick read for those who are in hurry for an introduction, and it
provides a sound basis for a short study on heaven, the afterlife, and life on
earth in the meantime for a small study group.
The Young Draper: Or, Earthly Hopes Withered, and Heaven's Salvation Realized.
Being a Faithful Narrative of the Chequered Life and Sacred Death of Clement
Bourne, Etc. [Edited by C. W. Banks.] Jacob BOURNE 1857
What You Need to Know About Salvation in 12 Lessons Max Anders 2015-06-16
Christianity begins with the bad news that all are spiritually lost and then
announces the good news that Jesus saves those who trust Him. What You Need to
Know About Salvation explores the provision of salvation in Jesus Christ, its
application today through the Holy Spirit, and its consummation at the Second
Coming.
The Fall
Genesis,
design a
would be
project.

of Man and The Perfect Salvation of God PAUL C. JONG In the Book of
the purpose for which God created us is contained. When architects
building or artists draw a painting, they first conceive the work that
completed in their minds before they actually begin working on their
Just like this, our God also had our salvation of mankind in His mind
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even before He created the heavens and the earth, and He made Adam and Eve with
this purpose in mind. And God needed to explain to us the domain of Heaven,
which is not seen by our eyes of the flesh, by drawing an analogy to the domain
of the earth that we can all see and understand. Even before the foundation of
the world, God wanted to save mankind perfectly by giving the gospel of the
water and the Spirit to everyone’s heart. So although all human beings were
made out of dust, they must learn and know the gospel Truth of the water and
the Spirit to benefit their own souls. If people continue to live without
knowing the dominion of Heaven, they will lose not only the things of the
earth, but also everything that belongs to Heaven.
Salvation with Love, Jesus Joy D. Siano 2014-08-25 In this uncertain time there
is One you may depend on for now and eternity. He is the same yesterday, today
and forever - stable and dependable in every way. Prayerfully, this book will
introduce you to Him. Jesus Christ is alive and loves you. Call upon Him while
He is near. - Isaiah 55:6 Dear Reader, There is a special revelation for
backsliders in this book. I urge you to read it and let the Holy Spirit revive
you and your personal relationship with Jesus, our Loving Savior. He did not
come to give us religion; He came to give us life, which is in Him. He came so
that we should know Him personally and know how much He loves us. Receive His
grace to walk in victory by faith and the power of His Holy Spirit. I know
there are people out there who once walked with Jesus as out of the Book of
Acts and you yearned for everyone to know Jesus. If you have ever been
disappointed by people, misguided by religion, overwhelmed by condemnation dont give up. You were under law, not grace. For the law was given by Moses,
but grace and truth came by Jesus Christ. - John 1:17 KJV Give the real Jesus a
chance. He is the One - and there is only one - Who truly loves you
unconditionally: the Jesus you met at your salvation. Just to truly know Jesus
is the abundant life, and you know and remember, by the Holy Spirit. Trust Him
again, forever. In Him, br> Joy D. Siano
Wholly Jesus: His surprising approach to wholeness and why it matters today
Mark Wesley Foreman 2008 In compelling fashion, Wholly Jesus clarifies the
foundational (and frequently misinterpreted) meaning of Jesus' offer of
salvation and heaven: that to follow Him is to find wholeness in body, mind and
spirit. The clarification has huge implications for the effectiveness of
today's Christian church and subsequently for the redemption of lives and
cultures.
Salvation Means Creation Healed Howard A. Snyder 2011-07-13 The Bible promises
the renewal of all creation--a new heaven and earth--based on the incarnation,
life, death, and resurrection of Jesus Christ. For centuries this promise has
been sidelined or misunderstood because of the church's failure to grasp the
full meaning of biblical teachings on creation and new creation. The Bible
tells the story of the broken and restored relationship between God, people,
and land, not just God and people. This is the full gospel, and it has the
power to heal the church's long theological divorce between earth and heaven.
Jesus' resurrection in the power of the Holy Spirit is the key, and the church
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as Christ's body is the primary means by which God is reconciling all things
through Jesus Christ. Jesus' ultimate healing of all creation is the great hope
and promise of the gospel, and he calls the church to be his healing community
now through evangelism, discipleship, and prophetic mission.
Universal Salvation? Robin A. Parry 2004-03-25 Foreword by Gabriel Fackre Will
God one day save all people through Christ s atoning work? That is the question
at the heart of the debate in this volume — a debate sure to challenge readers,
whatever their current perspective. Featuring evangelical writers of
exceptional insight and sensitivity, Universal Salvation? offers a conversation
worth everyone s attention. The volume opens with a rigorous three-part defense
of Christian universalism by philosopher Thomas Talbott, who argues that
Scripture teaches the ultimate salvation of all people, including those in
hell. Gabriel Fackre in his foreword calls Talbott s work the most thoughtfully
wrought argument for universalism to date from within the contemporary
evangelical community. The rest of the book gathers incisive responses to
Talbott by Christian scholars from different disciplines, who evaluate the
strengths and weaknesses of Talbott s arguments, take his thought in new
directions, or explain why they think he is mistaken. Talbott then responds to
his critics. The aim of this volume is not to persuade people that universalism
is true but to open up a fairer debate on a controversial subject of continuing
importance to theologians and nontheologians alike. By exploring universal
salvation from biblical, philosophical, theological, and historical
perspectives, the book helps readers think through the issues more carefully
than has been possible with resources previously available.
The Truth about Salvation April A. Tapanes 2007-08-01 Where are you going to
spend eternity? Can you answer this question honestly without hesitation or are
you unsure? This Bible study, The Truth About Salvation will help you know for
sure if you have eternal security. It will take you on a four week adventure
that will help you see clearly where you stand with Christ and will address
some controversial beliefs that cause confusion in today's church. If you have
ever questioned your salvation or don't understand what salvation is?this is
the book for you!
No Holiness, No Heaven! Richard Alderson 1986 What is the Christian's
relationship to God's law? He has been set free from its condemnation; but is
he still under the moral law as a rule of life? No Holiness, No Heaven! answers
these and other questions in a clear and popular fashion.
Life on Planet X Darnell L. Sherman 2017-02-23 Life On Planet X: Christ Our
Salvation encompasses a short story; poetry and essays regarding life on a
planet in which you and I live. A surreal existence; our mortal lives are
temporal and expiring; yet we have a hope in Jesus Christ. Our lives are
eternal and the choices we make upon this planet will determine where each of
us will spend eternity; heaven or hell. Jesus Christ our Lord and Savior
promptly met his appointment with death; he died for the remission of humanitys
sins; three days later he rose from the grave victoriously with great majesty
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and all power. Love not the world, neither the things that are in the world. If
any man love the world, the love of the Father is not in him. For all that is
in the world, the lust of the flesh, and the lust of the eyes, and the pride of
life, is not of the Father, but is of the world. I John 2:15-16 Very
gripping...good, deep solid writing. ~ Jon Lineback
The Seven Sayings of the Savior On the Cross A.W Pink 2017-10-03 THE DEATH OF
THE LORD JESUS CHRIST is a subject of never- failing interest to all who study
prayerfully the scripture of truth. This is so, not only because the believer’s
all both for time and eternity depends upon it, but also, because of its
transcendent uniqueness. Four words appear to sum up the salient features of
this mystery of mysteries: the death of Christ was natural, unnatural,
preternatural, and supernatural.The death of Christ was natural. By this we
mean that it was a real death. It is because we are so familiar with the fact
of it that the above statement appears simple and commonplace, yet, what we
here touch upon is to the spiritual mind one of the main elements of
wonderment. The one who was "taken, and by wicked hands" crucified and slain
was none other than Jehovah’s "Fellow". The blood that was shed on the accursed
tree was divine - "The church of God which he purchased with his own blood"
Christians Cannot Lose Their Salvation Don Faix 2013-11-14 Finally a solution!
For hundreds of years, the question of whether Christians can lose their
salvation has been debated, discussed, and fought over, causing division and
animosity in the body of Christ. Churches have split and close Christian
friends have parted ways over this one issue. Denominations have taken both
sides. Countless professors, theologians, and pastors have weighed in on this
topic, with still no solution. This book provides proof that you cannot lose
your salvation. Unlike other written material on this subject, this book takes
a novel approach by presenting the doctrine you must believe in in order to
lose your salvation. This book will stun you as it takes you through a maze of
one false doctrine after another of what you must believe in in order to lose
your salvation. It should convince even the most hardline and skeptical
students of this subject. This is a must read for pastors, church leaders,
professors of theology, ardent students of the scriptures, and believers.
Cold-Case Christianity J. Warner Wallace 2013-01-01 Written by an L. A. County
homicide detective and former atheist, Cold-Case Christianity examines the
claims of the New Testament using the skills and strategies of a hard-toconvince criminal investigator. Christianity could be defined as a “cold case”:
it makes a claim about an event from the distant past for which there is little
forensic evidence. In Cold-Case Christianity, J. Warner Wallace uses his
nationally recognized skills as a homicide detective to look at the evidence
and eyewitnesses behind Christian beliefs. Including gripping stories from his
career and the visual techniques he developed in the courtroom, Wallace uses
illustration to examine the powerful evidence that validates the claims of
Christianity. A unique apologetic that speaks to readers’ intense interest in
detective stories, Cold-Case Christianity inspires readers to have confidence
in Christ as it prepares them to articulate the case for Christianity.
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How to Get Into Heaven Luz Maria Bella Cruz 2014-02-14 Ever wonder how to get
into heaven? This book teaches us “how to” get into heaven; about the prayer
that gets us into heaven, and can be used as an evangelical tool to help
family, friends and others answer many common questions about salvation such
as: • Why did Jesus die on the cross? • What does “baptism” mean? • What does
being “saved” really mean? • What is the Prayer of Salvation? • Provides
examples of “how to pray” the Prayer of Salvation with others • Do's and Don'ts
when we pray the Prayer of Salvation with others • What to do when someone says
“no” to prayer This simple and inspirational book can also be used in a church,
Bible College or a Bible Study class to help others pray and explain the Prayer
that gets us into heaven. BOOK AVAILABLE IN SPANISH Como Ilegar Al Cielo (La
Oracion de Salvacion)
Salvation 101 Christian Colossus 2017-02-26 Do you understand the mysterious
subject of Christian salvation? Have you got any idea what salvation of the
human soul is? There is so much you need to know and understand about true
salvation and why Jesus Christ is the only way to it. Do you realize that
without salvation through Christ your soul is destined for eternal damnation in
hell and the lake of fire? Salvation 101 will introduce you to the subject of salvation of the human soul.- It will also show you the true path to the real
person called Jesus Christ who is God the son. This book will open your eyes to
the mysteries of Christian salvation and why the only way to achieve salvation
is through Jesus Christ. It will also explain why it's only through Jesus
Christ that salvation is attainable. The book will introduce you to the
concepts of Christian Salvation and will try to unravel the mysteries behind
them. It will explain why so many professing Christians are not practicing true Christianity.- You will discover the correct ways to practice Christianity
step-by-step according to the steps laid out in the bible. I wrote this book
because you, and every other human being, deserve to have the most important
truth about humanity. This book will give everyone a chance to see for
themselves what's involved in true Christianity. You will then be able to see
why the salvation of your soul must occur now. I wrote this book to do my part
as a good Christian to inform you about ways to reject the eternal damnation of
your soul and accept eternal salvation. The timing of this book is extremely
important as we are now at the end of the church age. Any day now Jesus will
appear in the skies to take his people, the Christians, up to heaven to be with
him forever in eternity. The information in this book will help you become one
of those Christians whom Jesus will take to heaven. This book introduces you to
the mysteries of Christian salvation which is one of the least understood
subjects known to mankind. It presents an aerial view, or what I call the 'big
picture, ' coalesced from Prophet Obadiah and the Gospels of Mathew and John.
The big picture, together with the smaller pictures which comprise it, explains
the various parts of Christian salvation. It begins by telling you why
salvation is necessary and why Jesus must be the only way to achieve true
salvation. By taking the constituent parts of the big picture and unraveling
them, this book goes from analysis of the subject to discussion of the object
of Christian salvation. The book covers analysis of salvation, deliverance,
holiness and possessions of Jacob. It also covers the discussion of Jesus
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Christ: his birth, ministry, death, resurrection and ascension, heaven and
hell, the testaments and their relationship to the church. This second edition
contains new material that looks at the whole of life besides salvation. The
two new chapters look at the 'overview' of life and then focusses on the
subject of destiny, which is our divine course, purpose or mission.
Heaven on Earth R. Alan Streett 2013-04-01 The future hope of heaven is pulled
into the here-and-now in this illuminating description of the kingdom of God.
Popular teacher and author R. Alan Streett exposes half-truths about the
kingdom that many believers have unwittingly accepted. He contrasts these with
the testimony of Scripture: Jesus inaugurated the kingdom of God on the
earth—it has already begun. As ambassadors of the kingdom, we are to fulfill
our responsibilities and enjoy its benefits here and now. Salvation does not
culminate with the soul escaping the body and living forever in heaven. Our
bodies will eventually be transformed, and we will live with God on a restored
earth. The church is like an embassy of heaven in a foreign country. In their
life together, believers demonstrate kingdom realities to the world. Readers
will find hope and direction in this fresh presentation of the historic
teaching on the kingdom.
Desiring God John Piper 1996 Insightful and heart-warming, this classic book is
written for those who seek to know God better. It unfolds life-impacting,
biblical truths and has been called a "soul-stirring celebration of the
pleasures of knowing God."
Heaven Joseph John Bowman 2016-10-13 This book is about a place that everyone
wants to go to but where is not everyone is going. Its Biblical name is Heaven.
The book differentiates between the atmospheric Heaven, the starry Heaven, and
Heaven the abode of God. Heaven is a perfect place where there is no sin and
sorrow. There is absolute peace. However, there are certain requirements laid
down by God for those who are to enter into His presence. First, and foremost,
there cannot be any sin or anything that defiles. That automatically bars all
of us from being there, because we are all sinners. We are sinners because we
have been born with a sinful nature, and then we live lives of sin and
rebellion to God. For that, we have to be judged. God has provided a way
whereby we can freely enter into Heaven, through accepting the work done by His
Son on the cross as our own. Only then will we be able to enter into this place
of which we speak. Heaven is far beyond our ability to describe or imagine. It
is so beautiful and holy that we can just barely tell of it. Various aspects of
Heaven such as Paradise, the Kingdom of God, the Ivory Palaces, are described
using direct quotes from God's Holy Word. The object of the book is to direct
the reader to God's way of salvation and to draw to the attention of each
reader some of the beauties of Heaven. "As it is written, Eye hath not seen,
nor ear heard, neither have entered into the heart of man, the things which God
hath prepared for them that love Him." (I Corinthians 2:9)
Theology Alister E. McGrath 2017-09-12 This fourth edition of the international
bestseller is the ideal introduction for those who are new to Christian
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theology. In this revised and expanded edition, the author introduces readers
to the central ideas and beliefs, the key debates and the leading thinkers of
Christianity. Throughout, the aim is to bring clarity and brevity to the
central ideas of theology, both traditional and contemporary. The text
comprehensively covers the individual doctrines that form the Christian belief
system, weaving together these doctrines, their history, and the intellectual
nuance behind them into an inter-connected web. All major Christian
denominations are explored, as are their differences and shared customs and
beliefs. This rich tapestry results in a clear view of Christianity, providing
a coherent vision of the religion in its main forms.
The Gospel According to Matthew 1999 The publication of the King James version
of the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611, coincided with an extraordinary
flowering of English literature and is universally acknowledged as the greatest
influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class literary
writers introduce the book of the King James Bible in a series of beautifully
designed, small-format volumes. The introducers' passionate, provocative, and
personal engagements with the spirituality and the language of the text make
the Bible come alive as a stunning work of literature and remind us of its
overwhelming contemporary relevance.
Tree of Salvation ead Love 2019-07-29 It has been an amazing journey, trying my
hardest, to walk in the path towards the light, where Jesus Christ would want
me. I am so grateful for second chances. I am thankful for third chances. And
in my case, I am thankful for fourth, fifth, and sixth chances. That is the
beauty of the atonement. This is the beauty of Jesus Christ. As long as we
believe in Him and accept him as oursavior, we have an infinite number of
opportunity to change for the better. I am so thankful to have these chances
and to get the opportunity to grow in the process. I have learned through trial
and error what is important in life, what makes me happy, and what it requires
of me to be the best version of myself. I have also learned that having a
father in heaven be there by my side to guide me, is real power that has truly
worked miracles in my life. Also, I've noticed that His power can only work
properly in me whenever I am doing what is expected of me to keep God by my
side. This is where I find the atonement important to help fix my mistakes when
I mess up and bring light back into my life. This book is just a portion of my
life, through events that I have gone through, and how they have formed me into
who I am today. Most of these trials that I have gone through have mostly came
through my decisions to use drugs and alcohol, in a way that became a problem,
revolving most of my time and energy focused around these substances. I have
learned that having this lifestyle and way of thinking has given me many
fallbacks in life. It has led me to be in even many dangerous situations and
incidences that have happened to me because places and people that I chose to
be around. It is a miracle that I am even still alive to share this story. I
write this story of my life in hope that others may not have to go through what
I have gone through. I also write this to also show even if you are dealing
with any form of addiction that may be harming your life, there is still hope
and a time to change if you really have the desire to change for the better.
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There is a father in heaven who loves you a great deal, who knows you by name,
and gives us these trials so that we can be used in this life and the life to
come for a direct purpose. I find it amazing that the creator of the universe
created us to be His children. I find it amazing that we are created in His
image. This makes me feel like we are an important part of the universe, being
on the planet where the Creator has His children! I know that we live in a
competitive world; a place where appearance, social media, and money means
everything. It can sometimes be difficult to have an optimistic outlook on
life. Also, we live in a world where religion is slowly decreasing, and people
are losing hope. I believe that religion means everything and even helps
explain why we are even here. My biggest issue with religion is that each
religion tries to convert rather than accept. There is too much dilemma on who
is right and who has the exact answers of complete truth. When in reality, each
religion believes in a creator and a purpose of us all being here (Christian or
not). This is just my personal opinion, but there seems to be too much arguing
on truth that it pulls away from what religion teaches. And in my opinion, it
should only express LOVE! I love having a testimony of life and the opportunity
to strengthen my testimony in religion. Our Father in heaven means everything
to me. You mean everything to me as well""being my spiritual family for being
another human being. I know that we live in a difficult world but have hope in
everyone here that we will each find our direct purpose. I believe my direct
purpose was to experience a life of drugs and alcohol so that I could recover
and share my experiences of the dangers of messing with these substances in a
world that strongly revolves around this style of living, even considering them
cool and fun. I'm still working on what else is expected on me but know by
having faith and keeping our Father in heaven in my heart, he will guide me in
what next to do. What's your purpose? I know that you have one; believe in
yourself, believe in a Creator that knows you by name. Ask and you shall
receive, knock and it shall be opened unto you. And that is a promise that
comes from the HEAVENS! That is a promise that comes from GOD!
Eternity Is Now in Session John Ortberg 2018 A bestselling author dispels the
myth that eternal life is something that Christians can only hope to experience
after they die--and that being saved is merely about meeting the minimal
entrance requirements for getting into heaven. Instead, he explains that the
moment believers trust Christ, they are initiated into "eternal living" with
God as a here-and-now reality.lity.
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